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| am pleased to announce that the distinguished economist John Sabelhaus has joined the
Institute’s research staff.

John is a former staff economist with the Congressional Budget Office and a current adjunct
professor of economics at the University of Maryland. He carries the title Senior Economist
at ICl and retains his faculty position at Maryland.

At ICI, John will play a key role in our extensive investor research program. As you know we
conduct surveys of thousands of households each year to learn about mutual fund
ownership and the characteristics of mutual fund and IRA owners, in addition to other
specialized surveys on equity ownership, saving for college, shareholder information use,
retiree behavior, and other topics.

In addition to his work at CBO and Maryland, John has been a staff economist at the Urban
Institute and an assistant professor at Towson State University.

Understanding the demographics and financial needs of the 90 million Americans our
industry serves is a vitally important part of ICI’s mission. John’s extensive background in



researching saving behavior, pension arrangements, and Social Security makes him
exceptionally well-qualified to contribute to that endeavor.

| hope you will join me in welcoming John to ICI. A copy of the press release announcing his
appointment is attached for your review.

Paul Schott Stevens
President & CEO

Attachment
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